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Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Tuesday, November 07, 2017 10:17 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: FP&L turkey hill

Good Morning, 
 
Please place the following email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket 
No. 20170007-EI. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
From: Tom [mailto:twhubley@aim.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 06, 2017 11:50 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: FP&L turkey hill 
 
 
Please oppose FP&L's $200 million request to clean up Turkey Hill. It is not fair to 
the tax payers of florida. There water contamination they should pay for the clean 
up! 
 
Thomas Hubley  
1030 Phorus Rd  
Venice FL 34293 




